
 
 

                      

 

    

* Library book swap 

Day is Wednesday -- 

Please remember to return 

library books so new ones can 

be checked out  

* Online registration for 

the 24/25 school year is 

now open  

* Times to Remember: 

7:45 School begins 

11:15 Lunch 

12:55 AMPS 

2:45 Dismissal 

               AMPS Rotation 
                             4/21 – 4/25                                                          
 

 

 Mon.      Tues.       Wed.      Thurs.     Fri.                                                              
   PE              Art              Music            PE            Art 
                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                                          

Saddle Up and  
Do YOUR Best   

    SPIRIT WEEK  
 

Please use the flyer 
coming home in Home 
Communication folders 
this afternoon for 
ideas on spirit days 
next week (4/21 – 
4/25) as we lasso our 
support and 
encouragement for our 
3rd, 4th and 5th 
graders that will 
begin MAP (State 
testing) April 29th.   

 

                                              Mrs. Hall’s First Grade Weekly News  
                                                                         

                                                                        Contact Information:  
e-mail: heather.hall@jcschools.us           Phone: 573-659-3155                    Plan Time: 12:55 – 1:45 

        
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  
  

 
 
 

                             

                                             
                                                     
  
               

  

 

             
 
 

* Friday, April 18th is a 3hr EARLY RELEASE 
day.  School will dismiss 3hrs early @ 11:45am. 
 

* Weather Make-Up day #2 -- School WILL be in 
session for students and staff on Monday, April 
21st 

 
 
 

Peep, peep, peep, peep………  
were the sounds from our room 
this week.  This week we had the 
wonderful opportunity of 
hatching eggs into chicks and 
watching the chicks grow and 
change.   
“THANK YOU” Belair PTA and 
4H for sharing your chicks with 
us and allowing us this wonderful   
          opportunity. We have  
          loved this experience  
           and are super sad to   
           see our new friends  
           leave. 
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